
 

July 15, 2024  
 

Bulk Waste Collection, 
Carina Gardens Housing Development 

 

In an effort to ensure your community is well-maintained, the Trinidad and Tobago Housing 
Development Corporation (HDC) advises all residents of Carina Gardens Housing Development 
that bulk waste will be collected by our Maloney Area Office staff on Tuesday August 6 and 
Thursday August 8, 2024.  
 
Residents must place all unwanted bulk items for collection. These include:  

 Broken furniture and appliances 

 Boxes,  

 Broken toys 

 Mattresses 

 Grass  

 Other non-functioning objects 
 
This service DOES NOT include the collection of: 

 Construction debris such as cement, sand, metal, tiles etc.   

 Mechanical wreckage 

 Electrical Wires 
 
Where possible, unwanted bulk items should be placed in securely tied garbage bags.   
 
The HDC anticipates your support. 

 

END 

 


